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RGL AWARDED 2012 CORPORATE SAFETY AWARD FOR COMMITMENT TO 
HEALTH AND SAFETY IN THE WORKPLACE  

The “What If” Logistics Company to recognizes employees during  
National Safety Month with a weeklong “Safety Blitz” 

 
 
Green Bay, Wis. (June 12, 2013) – RGL, THE WHAT IF LOGISTICS COMPANY based in Green Bay, Wis., was 
recently awarded the 2012 Corporate Safety Award by the Wisconsin Safety Council and the Wisconsin Department of 
Workforce Development. The award will be presented to RGL by Janie Ritter, director of the Wisconsin Safety Council, 
on Tuesday, June 25, 2013 at 11:00 a.m. at RGL’s headquarters, 1401 State Street in Green Bay.  
 
The distribution team of RGL, formerly known as Leicht Transfer & Storage Co., was one of only 18 award recipients 
across the state of Wisconsin. 
 
“Everything we do depends on meeting and exceeding our safety commitment to our associates, their families, and the 
public first,” said Bob Johnson, CEO of RGL. “Our success is defined by it and our employees take a very proactive 
approach to safety.” 
 
The award honors businesses for exemplary safety records and excellence in safety and health management. Receiving the 
award means that RGL has gone to extensive measures to assure their most valuable asset – their employees – are safe on 
the job.  
 
“RGL’s commitment to safety starts with our ‘People Vision’ – every day our people go home safe, healthy, and 
fulfilled,” stated Johnson. “The result of creating the culture of safety has been a significant reduction in injuries, 
including a year and a half (and counting) without an OSHA recordable injury.” 
 
RGL continually enhances its many proactive steps to further expand its safety, health and wellness programs in the 
workplace. Recently, RGL enriched the incentives for personal health risk assessments and began partnering with local 
healthcare providers to offer a personal “health coach” for associates and implemented incentive programs to decrease 
tobacco use and lose weight.  
 
During National Safety Month in June, RGL is recognizing its employees in the distribution team with a weeklong 
“Safety Blitz.” Local elected officials, area business community leaders and labor representatives are invited to attend the 
Wisconsin Safety Council award presentation on Tuesday June 25, 2013 where Janie Ritter, director of the Wisconsin 
Safety Council will be presenting the award to RGL.  
 
For more information on RGL, please visit www.rgllogistics.com. 
 
About RGL  
Based in Northeast Wisconsin, RGL serves innovative, on the move, companies across the country.  Core expertise is in 
transportation, distribution and handling.  A sampling of specific services provided include: brokerage, trucking, 
intermodal, distribution center operations, order fulfillment, warehousing, co-packing, in-plant services, crating and 
more. RGL ensures that the customer receives the right product, at the right time, in the right configuration, in the right 
condition, with the right information, and exists to continuously improve its business, service to customers, development 
of employees and to make contributions to the community. 
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